

January 13, 2013

Mrs. Roslyn Medtyme Emergency Medical Relief Association

Thank you for contributing toys for the children at Cunningham Elementary School. Your generous donation of coloring books, umbrellas, and backpacks filled with toys. Your donation enabled many children to have a Christmas that they would not have had without your kind donation. It is because of people like you that care about the community and make a difference in a child's life.

Mrs. Roslyn, as you know, having PASSOINATE people like you is one of the keys to life's greatest rewards. Albertsons appreciates your partnership during our 1st Annual Toy drive for Cunningham Elementary School. With your donations we were able to raise enough toys for every child in the school. I thank you for making this Christmas a memorable one for children in need.

Sincerely,

Edie Whitley

District Loss Prevention Manager

Las Vegas Area